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Ancient Order of Hibernians 
Division 14 
151 Watertown Street 
PO Box 11 
Watertown, MA  02471 
(617) 924-9541 
Sean Noel—sdnoel@bu.edu 
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FEBRUARY—MARCH  2008  
NEWSLETTER 

2008 Dues 
Associate:  $45          Regular:  $45          Senior:  $25 

 
Name:__________________________________________________ 
 
Member #:_____________________ 
 
Address:_________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________ 
 

Membership Status (Check One): 
 

ASSOCIATE:_____ REGULAR:_____           SENIOR:_____ 
 

Please clip this section of the bulletin  and mail it with your check. 
AOH Division 14, ATTN:  Sean Noel, Financial Secretary 
151 Watertown Street, PO Box 11, Watertown, MA  02471 

 
2008 DUES 

 
DON’T DELAY, 
PAY TODAY!! 
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President’s Message 
 
 

Wow, I don’t believe it, the 
Pat’s…Eighteen and One.  Sometimes not everything goes 
the way you think it will.  However you have to hold on to 
the good times and looking forward we have many of those 
in our future. 
 
We have several really great events to be recognized 
since the New Year.  One was the St. Brigid’s Day celebra-
tion on 2/2/08.  The hall was packed with many families 
celebrating the children’s program, then mass, a light din-
ner and then a Ceili.  It was nice to see all of the future 
Hibernians coming to celebrate together.  This event grows 
year after year and brings the Hibernians and the Irish 
Pastoral Center groups together to celebrate our heritage 
and culture. 
 
Also on Saturday, February, 23, 2008 we also had a re-
markable event at the Hibernians. Many people came to-
gether to help the Connolly family and particularly Maureen 
with some tools to make her life a bit more comfortable. It 
was very rewarding to see all the people that supported 
this cause.  
  
Everyone talked about how full the hall was and how it 
looked like the old days. Well, it is not the old days. This is 
here and now and it shows how vibrant this division is. We 
came together as a group to make the fundraiser a suc-
cess.   Desi McElroy put together a group of brothers and 
sisters that worked very hard. This involved much plan-
ning, discussing, selling of tickets and raffles and securing 
items for the auction. We got help from many brothers and 
sisters in many different ways.  
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President’s Message (continued)… 
 
Everyone pitched in to help wherever needed. There were 
too many people to name here, but those volunteers are 
the core of our organization, the AOH, and LAOH.  
  
Thank you to each and every person who made this fund-
raiser successful. Although thank you doesn't tell the 
story, I hope everyone who helped got a sense of accom-
plishment but more so a feeling of satisfaction that 
words can not describe. I felt it and many others talked 
about the same feeling.  
  
At one time during the event, I was asked to say some-
thing for the video recording that was being made. I'm not 
sure exactly what I said; but when I finished a fellow 
brother high fived me and said, “That's what it is all 
about.”    
  
It is with this spirit, I ask our membership to help us con-
tinue our work. Come be an active participant and realize 
that you too can make a difference. Call me, come to a 
meeting, and join a committee to see how a few hours of 
your time will help us to continue our charitable ways.  
New members will be receiving notification of their com-
mittee assignments shortly so that you can get started 
right away. Spring is such a busy time for us.  Let’s come 
together and plan for our future. 
 
Thanks,   Leo Falter, President 

  

 
Adoration Hour  -St. Patrick’s Church 

9:00 pm to 10:00 pm on  
Holy Thursday., March 20, 2008  



 

NAME DATE $$ 

LARRY HERRERA 01/01/08 $150 

EDWARD HALLATT 01/02/08 $50 

DAVID PRINCE 01/03/08 $50 

EDWARD PRINCE 01/04/08 $50 

JOE WALSH 01/06/08 $75 

TOM FRISOLI 01/14/08 $50 

JOHN LYNCH 01/15/08 $50 

JEFFERY MCCARTHY 01/16/08 $50 

ARTHUR GRIFFIN 01/17/08 $50 

RICHARD M THOMPSON 01/20/08 $75 

BOB WALLACE 01/24/08 $50 

ALICE LANDRY 01/27/08 $75 

DIEDRE SOK 01/28/08 $50 

JIM & RUSTY DUNN 01/29/08 $50 

JANUARY 08 CALENDAR WINNERS 

5 



 

6 



 

7 



 
 

St. Patrick’s Day Parades 
 
 
Some people are asking what we should do for St. Patrick's 
Day.  So here is the general plan right now but we are definitely 
open to suggestions and assistance to make the St. Patrick’s 
weekend a success. 
  
On Sunday, March 16th, we'll be marching in the South Boston 
parade. Anyone who would like to march should meet at the club 
at 11:30 am. Transportation will be provided to the parade if we 
can coordinate the marchers ahead of time. Please contact Leo 
Falter at 617-926-3315 if you and your family etc. will be march-
ing.  
  
After the parade we will return to the club to join the Irish Dance 
Group for music and corned beef sandwiches.  The Hibernian 
juniors may be having a bake sale that day too to raise $ for our 
annual Relay for Life drive for American Cancer.  So come on 
down and join us for some fun.  
  
Some brothers have also expressed interest in marching in other 
parades. The list of parades can be found in the upcoming 
events section of this newsletter.  The parade that most people 
expressed interest in is in Holyoke, MA on 3/30 at 11:50 am. 
Paul Hogan from Div. 1, Holyoke, brought his float to our Memo-
rial Day parade last year so we thought it would be great to 
share in their festivities this year.  If anyone is interested in 
marching in any of the parades please contact Leo Falter at 617-
926-3315. 
  
On St. Patrick’s Day we will be playing Irish music and have light 
refreshments.  So stop by the club and have a pint with your fel-
low brothers and sisters.  Everyone is always Irish when it 
comes to St. Patrick’s Day but only a true Irishman knows how to 
celebrate! 
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Upcoming events 
 
3/6 -   Family Supper 
3/8 -   Cape Code parade 11 am 
3/9 -   Worcester parade 12 pm,  
  Lawrence parade 1pm 
3/13 -  Division 14 meeting 7:30 pm 
3/16 -  Palm Sunday, Boston parade 1 pm  
  (Transportation will be provided and   
  marchers need to be at the club by 1  
  1:30 am), Abington 1pm, Scituate 1pm 
3/17-   St Patrick’s Day,  
  Dublin Ireland parade 12 pm 
3/19 -   Club Inc meeting 7:30 pm 
3/20 -   Holy Thursday, lounge closed 
3/21 -   Good Friday, lounge closed 
3/23 -   Easter Sunday 
3/27 -   Building meeting 7:30 pm 
3/30 -   Holyoke parade 11:50 am,  
  Manchester, NH 12 pm  
4/12 -   AOH Division Scholarship Deadline 
   (Scholarship dinner will be on 5/9) 
4/12 -   LAOH Flea Market (Look for any  
  items you have to donate.) 

Look for A Night at the Races               
coming in April 
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 2008 Calendars 
STILL AVAILABLE !!! 

 

Check at the bar, or with a Brother near you. 
 

THERE IS STILL TIME TO PURCHASE 
ONE OF THESE FANTASTIC GIFTS 

 

  

Donohue’s 
87 Bigelow Avenue 

Watertown 
617-924-4900 

 
August A. Busch  

& Co. 
Budweiser Beer 

 

Pete’s Pushcarts 
Watertown 

617-924-5957 

Buff's Pub 
317 Washington Street 

Newton 
617-332-9134 

   

Baanthai, Thai Food  
659 Main Street, Waltham 

781-893-7700 
 

The Villa Restaurant 
48 Plain  Road 

Wayland 
508-653-8570 
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Boston Beer 
Makers of Sam Adams 

Sold everywhere!! 

Jean’s Catering 
214 Waverley Ave 

Watertown 
617-924-2322 

Advance Auto Center 
320 Watertown Street 

Newton 
617-964-2886 

Watertown's  
Main Street Florist 

76 Main Street 
617-923-7673 

 
DON’T FORGET  
FAMILY SUPPER 

THURSDAY 
MARCH 6. 2008 
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 Hall Rental:  Call   617-710-8680 
The Members’ Lounge may be used for up to fifty people.  For 
more than fifty, the Big Hall is available.  Call now with ques-
tions or for more details, or check out our web pages for photos 

of the Hall: 
www.aohdiv14.com 

   

Maria’s Catering 
104 School Street 

Watertown 
617-926-5144 

   

O’Leary’s 
1010 Beacon Street 

Brookline 
617-734-0049 

Matt Murphy’s Pub 
14 Harvard Street  Brookline 

617-232-0188 
Pomodoro 

24 Harvard Street  Brookline 
617-566-4455 

   

Greg’s Restaurant 
821 Mt. Auburn St 

Watertown 
617-491-0122 

Main Street Pizza 
401 Main Street 

Watertown  
617-924-5060 

Blue Ribbon  
Barbecue 

1375 Washington St 
Newton  

617-332-2583 

   

The Green Briar 
304 Washington Street 

Brighton 
617-789-4100 

   

New May Flower 
Hong Kong, Szechuan, Mandarin 

600 Mount Auburn Street 
Watertown 

617-972-9188 

 


